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Dear Minister of Foreign Affairs, 

 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to the TECO in Houston, especially to Samantha W. 

and the leadership of the TECO Director-General. 

 

Right after Thanksgiving, Samantha demonstrated exceptional professionalism, patience, and 

efficiency in assisting us with the authentication of our newborn’s birth certificate and court 

parentage order. Thanks to her outstanding support and clear communication, the entire process 

was completed smoothly within a week, allowing us to return to Taiwan without any delays. Her 

dedication and kindness made a significant difference during this important moment for our 

family. I truly hope her efforts and contributions can be recognized. 

 

Please extend my deepest appreciation to Samantha and the entire Houston TECO team for their 

hard work and commitment. 

 

All the best, 

○○ Lin & ○○ Chen 

 

 


